NOTICE FOR YEAR II SEMESTER 1
(ACADEMIC YEAR 2018/2019) BSc. FOOD
BUSINESS MANAGEMENT STUDENTS’

Due to the existing Covid spread condition within the
University it has been decided to temporary suspend the
physical intake of students to the University.
Accordingly we will inform the new date in due course
after the situation is settled within the University.
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